
 
 

E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
February 22, 2011 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:   E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT:   Rescheduling of the April 12, 2011 Board Meeting 
 
ORIGINATOR:  T. Taylor, Director, Executive and Board Relations 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the April 12, 2011 board meeting be rescheduled to 
April 13, 2011. 
 

* * * * * 
 
Due to the availability of Trustees, it will be necessary to reschedule the April 12, 2011 
board meeting to Wednesday, April 13, 2011. 
 
 
AS:mmf 
 
 


